
TWIN BROOK ADVISORY COMMITTEE MEETING 

July 7, 2015 

 

Attendees: 

Jackie Stowell 

John Leavitt 

Annie Witte 

Joe Loring 

Iwona Tarling 

 

Call to order: 6:34 pm 

 

Discussion of combining/eliminating Town Comm. 

 

Dogs: afternoons on Tuttle Rd. side – not too many people, so why not allow dog 

walkers there?  

 

Dog survey and results – not many people know about it. 

 

Irrigation of fields – TB Comm. unaware of this. 

 

John – concern about Mr. Bolduc e-mailing comm. re: cancelling meeting – felt it 

should go thru Chairperson to make that determination.  John asked if Anne would 

talk to Chris about this. 

 

John asked Annie to inquire from Chris the need for the Lands & Conservation 

Comm. to review/ approve TB harvesting plan? 

 

Annie - wondered how many more winters the Town will be using TB as a snow 

dump? 

 

Annie - inquired about the new building at TB – what equipment is to be stored in 

it? 

 

Discussed the importance of keep comm. discussions open and public – conduct 

comm. business in open and public forum – no behind-the-scenes e-mails. 

 

Annie – Town is still mowing too much! 

 



Joe – asked the Comm. to inquire from the Town their intentions/ long-term plans 

for the Park. 

 

Discussed culvert installation. 

 

John asked, and was granted permission from the Comm., to communicate with 

Forester Paul Larrivee and Mr. Bolduc to discuss resolving outstanding timber 

harvesting issues. 

 

Meeting adjourned at 7:56 pm. 

 

Minutes submitted by John Leavitt 
 

 


